JUNE 10, 2024 ADDENDUM TO JUNE NEWSLETTER

Some information always included in the monthly parish newsletters was accidentally omitted from the
June newsletter----so here it is:

CATECHUMENS---Nizam Jawhari received the blessing to become a Catechumen on Sunday, May 12, in
preparation for joining the Orthodox Faith at a later date. Catechumens Adam, Stevi, and Liv James were
received into the Orthodox Church by Holy Baptism on April 14"

OUR CURRENT CATECHUMENS are: Michael Asta, Zachary Beltz, Nizam Jawhari, and D’'Lorenzo Thomas.
We pray for them at each liturgy—please pray for them during the week as well!

CHURCHINGS OF MOTHERS AND INFANTS IN APRIL AND MAY— Congrulations to all!
Laura Oluich Allen and her daughter, Zoe, on April 7.

Lindsey Katsaros and her son, James, on April 28"

Veronica Bose and her daughter, Anna, on May 12

Besan Collado and her son, Xavier, on May 26",

BAPTISMS IN APRIL AND MAY --—-Congratulations to all!
Adam, Stevi, and Liv James---a family baptism on April 14™"

Colton & Veronica Bose’s daughter, Anna, was baptized on May 19",



